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Two incidents were reported in November: 

  
Saturday, 11-7-15, approximately 3:30 p.m., on Deadwood Creek Rd. (Upper 
Deadwood), a faded red full-sized pick-up truck traveling at excessive speed 

and engine further gunned, narrowly missed two dogs belonging to a neighbor 
walking them across the road.  The truck swerved, nearly overturning but was 

righted, and sped off up the road. 
  
Saturday, 11-21-15, approximately 9:30 a.m., Todd Strom was seen, and 

heard, as he wandered up Deadwood Creek Rd. from Hwy 36, in shorts and a 
backpack.  He was picked up by DNW/CARE because it was very cold, and 
Todd asked to be taken to the Hospital in Florence, where upon Keith drove 

him there and dropped him off. 
  

DNW has received information, yet to be confirmed, that Todd Strom was 
recently seen up Indian Creek, and has been picked up by police accompanied 
by VA person(s). 

  
TO REPORT INCIDENTS CALL MARYANNE, 3099, OR MARINA, 3497. 
  

End of Year meeting for DNW is next Thursday, December 10, 2015, 6:30 p.m., 
followed by CARE at the Community Center. 

  
A SAFE HOLIDAY TO ALL:  Don’t speed, use a designated driver when 
drinking, and bring pets indoors in freezing temperatures. 

 


